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First Resources Receives Walmart Grant
|

Fairfield, lowa, December 28, 2020 — First Resources Corporation (FRC) has been awarded
$1,000 from Walmart Store #985 in Fairfield, IA. The grant signifies Walmart’s commitment to
give back to the communities in which it operates.

The mission of First Resources Corporation is to provide community-based programs with
integrity and respect. FRC strives to inspire hope and to contribute to the well-being of the
people served. In Fairfield, those services include behavioral health and services for people with
disabilities.

Walmart is thrilled to support the work of FRC in the Fairfield community and looks forward to
seeing the continued positive impact. Mrs. Helen Walton used to say “It’s not what you gather,
but what you scatter that tells what kind of life you have lived.”

First Resources is proud to partner with such great community organizations and businesses.
FRC Chief Strategic Officer, Marc Roe, says “We are thankful to have received this grant from
Wal-Mart, who understands our mission and wants to be a part of it. First Resources Corp. is
fortunate to have so many corporate partners who can see our vision, and are willing to help us
continue to serve and make a positive difference in people’s lives.”
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